
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2024  

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

World Book Day 

In celebration of World Book Day, we would like to invite children to dress up as their 

favourite story character on Friday 8 March 2024.  We are inviting children to dress up 

as it’s an exciting way for children to get book recommendations from each other.   

 

Prizes for the most imaginative costumes will be awarded to children in each phase so please 

encourage your child to be as creative as they wish!  Children are encouraged to use clothing 

and materials they already have at home in order to keep costs low and support sustainability.  

Alternatively, children can wear non-uniform.   

 

Throughout the day, children will be participating in exciting activities to encourage reading for 

pleasure and share their love of reading.  This will include ‘drop and read’ time and live author 

and illustrator events.   

 

Extreme Reading Competition!  

This year, we are hosting an extreme reading whole-school competition! Photograph your 

child reading in an usual place and email into our school office 

(office@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk), including your child’s name and class for a chance to 

win a book prize.  Good luck everybody, we can’t wait to see your photographs!  

 

School Book Fair  

We are delighted to inform you that we will once again be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair in 

school from Monday 18 March 2024 – Thursday 21 March 2024. The book fair will be open 

each afternoon after school from 3pm onwards.  This will provide you with a great opportunity 

to explore the variety of books available with your child and make any purchases you wish.  

 

The book fair will be selling a range of stories, information books and other genres, suitable 

for all ages, at very reasonable prices. We will be sending home a £1 World Book Day token 

which can be spent at the fair.  Payment can be made for any books you wish to purchase at 

the book fair using either cash or card.  If you would like to pay by card, there will be a payment 

link set up where you can enter your card details in order to make any purchases.   

 

Thank you as always for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Rachel Dolby 

Assistant Headteacher  
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